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1End Message

Dave Barthelmy

From: John Betts [jhbnyc@attglobal.net]
Sent: Monday, December 08, 2008 07:47 PM
To: aollist@johnbetts-fineminerals.com
Subject: Announcement of new minerals posted

Lots of great minerals were added to the site this week. Per your request, this is your 
special email notice of new minerals added to my web site.

Two pages of new listing were posted at: http://www.johnbetts-
fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm
http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm

OR

<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm">New
Listings Page 1A</A>

<A HREF=" http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist1.htm">New
Listings Page 1B</A>

John Betts
215 West 98 Street, No 2F
NY, NY 10025
www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com
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